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Joint press release 

DEADLINE TO REPLY TO MINISTRY INQUIRY EXTENDED TO 3 MAY 

2019 
 

 

Rome, 8 April 2019 – Following earlier communications dated 20 August 2018 and 20 

December 2018, on last 5 April 2019 Autostrade per l’Italia SpA has received a letter from the 

grantor, the Ministry of Infrastructure and Transport (MIT), as part of the procedure opened 

after the collapse of a section of the Polcevera road bridge and continued with the following 

letter in December 2018. 

With such last communication the grantor points out what already expressed in its letter dated 

16 August 2018 with regard to the duty of custody and maintenance of the bridge and indicated 

a new deadline up to 3 May 2019 to answer to the additional requests and those already 

requested on 20 December 2018. 

 

 

 

 

 


